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President Message 

2018 Banquet and Fundraiser 
“Wow” has this been a busy January and first of February, here’s 

wishing all members and their families are doing well. 

 

Somethings make big changes over a year’s time and others don’t 

change too much such as weather.  January 2017 New Year’s Day 

run there was snow everywhere, cold temperatures hovering near 0 at 

the time of the launch.   January 2018, we saw a lack of snow, 

wonderful weather between 30-35 degrees and mostly sunny, making 

for a great day for a river run and a barbeque.  Don’t let the early 

spring weather fool you, the water is still cold and will be for many 

months to come.  Allow a little extra time to make sure your boat is up 

to par along with your safety gear, this time of year.  I always prefer to 

boat with another boat just in case you end up in the water or have 

boat problems.  Don’t forget to tell someone where you are going and 

plan on being back and of course it doesn’t hurt to have an overnight 

kit with you, some extra clothes –fire starter- food etc.  You may be 

the last boat on the river up or down for the day. 

How about that Banquet!   It appears that the banquet showed all the 

signs of being a great event. We had a very large turnout and great 

food, helping to bring lots of the WWA family together to help in the 

annual fundraiser for the club. The reason behind such a large 

fundraiser is to help keep our rights and interests alive, so that we 

can visit the rivers and lands that we love to recreate on. 

So many thanks to all of the people who worked so hard throughout 

the year to make the banquet happen.  The entire club owes a big 

thank you to Bill and Anne Dutton. You could not find a more 

deserving couple of the Jet Boater of the Year Award; the countless 

hours that they have put into the club can only affirm their beliefs in 

this club and what it stands for.  Thank you guys so very much, you 

are deeply appreciated. It was my special privilege at the banquet to 

present Bill Dutton (last year’s president) with a Custom Rod (by 

North Fork Rods) in appreciation from WWA, for your past and 

ongoing commitment to this organization.  Once again thanks for so 

much.       

(Continued on page 2) 
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A huge thank you goes to 

the Eagle High School Dance 

Team for selling raffle 

tickets, displaying auction 

items and drawing door prize 

numbers.  Your time is 

greatly appreciated! 

 

President’s Message (Continued from page 1) 

Special thanks to all the Donors and Exhibitors, this banquet would not 

be near the success that it is without all of your continued support.  

We want to offer a very special and heartfelt thank you to our out-of-

down exhibitors.  We truly appreciate the time you take from your busy 

schedules to bring down boats and engines to display at our banquet.   

The WWA appreciates your participation and hope to see you in the 

future. I cannot say enough to all our WWA members how important it 

is to patronize our donors and exhibitors wherever and whenever you 

can.  

 

We would like to thank Sandra Mitchell for being a special guest 

speaker this year and we look forward to working with you and your 

continued support of our rights on the rivers.  Sandra is also a great 

support to Bob Hayes on the Salmon Challis issues and Shay White 

with his work on the Hells Canyon Committee.  I am sure many of you 

have lots of questions for these two gentlemen.  They would be happy 

to answer your questions any time. 

 

The Silver Rock Award went to Marc and Sharon Claiborne this year.  

This award is presented each year to someone whose boat chose to 

make a special memory with a rock.  Don’t feel bad about this Mark 

and Sharon most of us have already done it.  I bet Dave was just as 

glad to pass it on as I was the year before. 

 

The Banquet takes a lot of dedicated people to put it on every year.  

We value your suggestions.  So please let a board member know if you 

have any ideas or would like to help out. 

 

Sliver Rock award went to Marc and Sharon Claiborne this is an award 

presented each year to someone who’s boat chose to make special 

memory with a rock,  Don’t feel bad about this Marc and Sharon, most 

of us have already done it.  I bet Dave was glad to pass it on just as I 

was the year before. 

Don’t forget to mark the calendar Feb 17 & 18 2018 for the Chili Run 

at Walters Ferry on the Snake River.  Fix up some of those Chili recipes 

and desserts & best kitchen and plan on coming out to the river for a 

great day.  Pre-run Saturday, February 17th, Chili Run Sunday, February 

18th. Chair by Chet and Debbie Thorson.   

We look forward to seeing all of you and your families throughout the 

year on the river.  Safe travels and Happy Boating, Catch you on the 

river. 

            Sincerely yours 

      John Bryant 

   President, WWA          
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We would like to thank our Lewiston 

friends for coming down to the WWA 

Banquet and Fundraiser.  We 

appreciate all of the time it takes from 

your busy schedules.   

Bean Marine Fabrication 

Custom Weld 

Indmar Marine Engines 

Riddle Marine 

2C Phesant Hunt 
Advanced Auto Parts 
Aire 
AM Equipent 
American Turbine 
Anchor Caddie 
Andy McKee 
Artic Creek Lodge & Tours 
Ashley Heating, Air & 
Water Systems 
Baker Pack Company 
Bentz Boats 
Big Valley Supply 
Bill & Patty Davis 
Bob & Becky Hays 
Bob & Cheryl Gray 
Brian Willey 
Caldwell Gun Club  
Campbell Tractor Co. 
Chet & Debbie Thorson 
Coatings Plus 
Coble Company 
Comer Welding 
Craig Lindquist 
Custom Roto Mold 
Custom Weld 
Dave Dickerson 
D & B Supply 
EM Construction 
Extreme Electric 
F.C. Milling & Woodworks 
G & R Ag Product 
Gary & Bev Coonse 
Gateway Trailers 
Goodwood Barbecue 
Grizzly Motorsports 
Hammer Down Excursions 
Hell’s Canyon Adventures 
 

Hope Blooms 
Horton Fluid Power 
Howard’s Tackle Shoppe 
Hudson Boats 
Idaho Marine 
Imperial Taxidermy  
Indian Creek Steak 
House 
Indmar Marine Engines 
J C Watson Packing  
Jim & Patty McGarvin 
KEM Equipment 
Kilgore Adventures 
KLS Marine 
Kryptek 
Lardo’s Grill and Saloon 
Larry’s Sporting Goods 
Latte’ Da Coffee Kuna 
Laurie & Dave Horton 
Majestic Flooring 
Martin Manufacturing 
Marvin Voss 
McCall Cruises 
McCall Vacations 
Mean Chicken 
Moore Truck Repair 
Pacific Powertrain, Inc. 
Parma Furniture 
Parma Post & Pole 
Paul Spirk 
Quality Trailer 
RL Gray Company 
Randy & Wanda Clagg  
Redneck Trailer Supplies 
Renegade Metal Works 
Rhino Metals 
Rick & Jayne White 
Riddle Marine  
River Marine 
River Rock Café 
Rocky Mountain Steel 
Rod’s Auto Repair 
 

Roger’s Motors 
Rowdy and Babette 
Monroe 
Rush Truck Center 
Rustic River Designs 
Salmon River Lodge 
Salmon River Chamber 
of Commerce 
Sawtooth Welding &  
Fabrication 

Schlagel Marine and 
Motorsports 
Skip’s Electric  
Sportsman’s 
Warehouse 
Star Diamonds 
Steve & Trudy 
Carpenter 
Summerville’s 
Trademark 
Landscaping 
Temperance Creek 
Lodge 
Tenzing 
Terri Dickerson 
Tex Trail 
The Cover Shop 
Tile Outlet Caldwell 
US Distributing 
Valley Crankshaft 
West Valley 
Construction 
Western States 
Equipment 
Western Trailer 
Western Whitehouse 
Repair  
Wet Ever LLC 
Whitewater 
Expeditions 
White Boyz Racing 
Whitewater Marine 
Wilson Tire Factory  
   Payette Store 
 

Officers & Board of 

Directors 

President- John Bryant  

President-Elect- Clyde Durham 

Vice President- Jeff Higgins  

Secretary/Treasurer- Debbie Thorson 

Past President – Bill Dutton 

 

Directors 

Jim Moore   Randy Clagg   Dave Dickerson 

 

Bob Gray      Bob Hays   Dave Horton 

 

We wish to thank all of our donors, your generosity is 

greatly appreciated.  With so many people working on 

donations we may have missed a name or two.  So 

over the next few newsletters I will be updating our 

lists.  Please feel free to contact me Jayne White: 

White.jayne@westada.org 
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If you would still like to register to be a member please fill out the following form and send it in or if you 

know of a boater that needs more information please give them a copy of this form. 

 
MEMBERSHIP REGISTRATION—Not Attending Banquet 

P O BOX 8922, BOISE ID 83707 
 

Please fill in membership information completely and print plainly to update our records 

Family Membership $50 (includes two votes) 

Single Membership $35 (includes 1 vote) 

 

Name(s): ___________________________________________________________  

Address: ___________________________________________________________  

City, State and Zip: ___________________________________________________  

Phone # ___________________________________________________________  

Email: ___________________________________________________________. 

 
Do you want to receive the Rapids and club alerts by email? Alerts are time sensitive notification  

By checking below I am electing to have the following information EXCLUDED from the Club Membership Directory  

All personal Information________ Email address__________ or City, State___________  
This info is for club business and your info will not be shared with non-members or for solicitation. 
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  208-378-9190 
  208-378-9196 
  rbradley@majestic-flooring.com 
  http://www.majestic-flooring.com/ 
 

  

tel:208-378-9190
http://majestic-flooring.com/208-378-9196
mailto:rbradley@majestic-flooring.com
http://www.majestic-flooring.com/
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Western Whitewater Association 

P.O. Box 8922 

Boise, ID  83702 

Internet Addresses 
Idaho Current Streamflows: (New Address) 5-01  

http://water.usgs.gov/id/nwis/current?type=flow&group_ke

y= NONE&search_site_no_station_nm= (enter it once and 

bookmark it!)  

Idaho Power Streamflow Information: (03-02) 

http://www.idahopower.com/h2o/idastream.cfm  

Riverflow Information: 

http://www.idwr.state.id.us/planpol/techserv/flows.htm  

Addresses and Telephone Numbers  

Salmon River Reservations: Slate Creek Ranger Station: 

208- 839-2211  

Hells Canyon Power Boat Reservations: General 

information: 509-758-0616  

Reservations must be made online.  

River & Reservoir Levels: Bureau of Reclamation: 208-334- 

9134  
Bliss Dam Outflows: Idaho Power (Call weekdays only) 208- 388-

2255 

Calendar of Events 

February 12, 2018 – General Membership 

Meeting   TNT Bar and Grill, Nampa, Idaho 

 

February 18, 2018 – CHILLI RUN – 10:00 

A.M. WALTERS FERRY RAMP 

   (Pre-run February 17, 2018  9:00 a.m.                   

Walters Ferry Ramp) 

 

March 12, 2018 - General Membership 

Meeting   TNT Bar and Grill, Nampa, Idaho 

 

March 17 & 18, 2018 – Glenns Ferry Run 

 

April 9, 2018 - General Membership 

Meeting   TNT Bar and Grill, Nampa, Idaho  

April 19 – 20, 2018  -  Salmon River Run 

April 21 -  21, 2018 -  Salmon River Races 

 


